
 

  

 

 

 

DATE:  August 15, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Architect/ Engineer Selection – Shortlist Notification 

  Willard Building Renovation  

University Park, PA 

 

TO:  Short Listed Teams 

   Ayers Saint Gross, Inc. 

Gensler  

Studios Architecture 

 

The Screening Committee has selected the above team as the short-listed teams for the project.  Interviews for 

the three (3) short-listed teams will be conducted at the Penn Stater in State College, PA on September 7, 2017.  

The interview schedule and duration will be provided, via an update, in the coming days. 

 

Each team will be required to have a presentation, followed by a question and answer session.  We will provide 

the topics for you to address in your presentation in our update.  The interview rooms will be available half an 

hour before your assigned time.  It is important to us that the key team members assigned to this project and 

any major consultants be present for the interview; however, please limit the number of team attendees to six 

(6) participants.  A projection screen will be provided for your use. 

 

In the event that your team is selected, we will show the Board of Trustees examples representative of your 

architectural designs.  We will require that you submit to us photographs in digital format.  We will provide 

photograph requirements in our update.   

 

The result of the interviews will be announced at the Board of Trustees meeting on Friday September 15th, 2017 

and posted to our website. 

 

Questions, comments, or additional information requests should be directed to Monica Reed, mjr204@psu.edu, 

814-863-5765, or myself. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Greg Kufner, AIA, NCARB 

 

University Architect  

The Pennsylvania State University 

206 Physical Plant Building, University Park, PA 16802  

Direct: (814) 865-8177  |  Mobile: (614) 512-2287 

Office: (814) 865-4402  | Email: gak21@psu.edu


